Jerry W. Andersen, PG
Professional Geologist

November 16, 2023

Jason Baiocchi, Project Manager

Municipal Solid Waste Permits-MC 124
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
PO Box 13087

Austin, Texas 78711-3087

RE: High Plains Wast Water Disposal — Tracking Number 28468038
Dear Mr. Baiocchi:

Attached, please find the HPWWD response to your NOD email of October 16, 2023.

Enclosed, please find the following:

01 Correspondence Cover Sheet (Form TCEQ-20714)

02 This dated cover letter

03 Second NOD with added comments, responses, and location of each revision by
reference to part, section, and page number

04 Copies of revised pages (1-redlined and 2-copies)

05 Copies of Figures on 11X17 sheets

06 A revised applicant certification (00650)

Please note that the entire applicant certification form (00650) was included as two or the contact

names have changed (mayor of the City of Amarillo and Executive Director of the Panhandle
Regional Planning Commission).

Additionally, the response from the PRPC is not complete. A letter was sent to the Executive
Director dated March 1, 2023. No response was given at that time. When you requested a
response, I began calling the new Executive Director. He was unaware of our request, so I resent
the letter. He passed the request on to Ms. Daphne Morcom, Regional Services Program
Specialist for the PRPC. [ am currently working with her to provide the requested information,
but a response will not be ready until after the due date of this NOD. As soon as I have a
complete response from the PRPC, I will forward it to you.

An email containing the above submittals will be sent with three copies sent vis post.

Please feel free to call me at 806.679.9735 with questions.

erry W. Andersen, PG

2318 Victoria Amarillo, Texas 79106 806.679.9735



